
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

 

"A dream you dream alone is only a dream. A dream you dream together is reality" 

I would like to appreciate all the effort that is done by you all for the development 

of our school and thank you for justifying the years spent by you at this institution. 

It gives me immense pleasure to share that the school is maintaining the data to 

acknowledge the association of those parents who have passed their class 12th 

examination from Modern School Noida and have also enrolled/ admitted their 

children in Modern School. We are sharing a link of Google form with this circular 

to furnish the required information (link attached herewith  

https://forms.gle/JiSAojzqLxHMusnT6 

Kindly share your information in the Google form latest by 22nd January, 2023.  

 

Thanks & Regards 

Principal 

Modern School Noida 

https://forms.gle/JiSAojzqLxHMusnT6

